
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENTS 

TOWN OF GOSHEN 

 

Be advised, you are hereby notified of a hearing of the Zoning Board on 

Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 7:00 pm at the Goshen Town Hall. 

 

John and Erica Caron will seek approval for a special exception and a 

variance for the property located at 163 East Mummery Road – Lot 

#015. Two separate applications will be considered by the ZBA. This 

meeting is open to the public for discussion or concerns. 


